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Docket No. 50-309

Oct. 21, 1982

Mr. Robert A, Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Clark:

The Maine Yankee nuclear reactor at Wiscasset, Maine, is presently
shut down for refueling and for what has been termed in the press
a more intensive inspection since it has completed ten years of
operation.

We would appreciate receiving an answer to the following questions
at the earliest opportunity:

(1) How many NRC personnel have been especially assigned to the
Maine Yankee reactor during the shutdown?

(2) What is the nature of the work they will be doing at the plant?

(3) For what time period have the additional NRC personnel been
assigned to work at Maine Yankee?

| Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely y urs,

Sci wacms
Jtidy B rows
MNRC Research Coordinator
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